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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Marie Vic F. Suarez, Ph.D.
K12 and IB Principal

As the proud principal of Southville
International School and Colleges (SISC),
welcome back to school for academic year
2022-2023! I am excited to be able to say that
again this year as we fully reopen our
campuses. We are thrilled to see our students
back in person, walking the halls once again
and connecting with each other in the
classrooms while forging new friendships,
meeting new teachers, and learning new
routines. Our teachers are likewise excited to
see their students again face-to-face. This
school year looks and feels a bit more like
what we are used to, and is a moment we
have long been waiting for.

SISC is prepared to welcome all of our returning in-person and virtual students
back to school. I am sure that you are aware of the Hybrid Virtual Online
Learning and Teaching (HyVOLT) program that we are implementing this
academic year. By combining online with on-site learning, we are focused on
moving forward to help our students thrive as learners while continuing to
prioritize their safety. Our hope is that all children who are already comfortable
working and learning with the help of technology will love school as they also
socially and emotionally connect in the classroom.



We have had a busy summer with our teachers and staff getting the school
ready for the return of our students. The classrooms are looking great,
reorganized and sanitized, to make them as safe and welcoming as possible
during these unique times. We have taken the best from the lessons learned
during distance learning and applied them to hybrid learning to best serve
every student at SISC. The focus is on increasing student achievement and doing
whatever it takes to help all learners be successful and enjoy coming to school
each day.

Throughout the year, exciting things are going to happen in our classrooms and
on our campus! We encourage all parents to get involved and to take an active
role in your child's education. Find time to discuss the day your children had at
school, review homework with them, and ensure that they get enough sleep
and are prepared for the challenges that await them the next school day. Please
have patience as we learn together how to navigate through this new normal in
schools. We will keep in constant communication with you to ensure that we
are collectively doing everything we can to stay safe and connected.

Though there have been many changes as a result of the pandemic, what has
not changed is our commitment to nurture, support, and educate every
student. We understand that some students and families may have anxiety
about returning back to school after not attending in-person classes for quite
some time. We are here to support the need of each and every one of our
students whether socially, emotionally and academically as we return to on-site
learning. If you have specific questions or need information about practices and
protocols, please do not hesitate to contact us and we will be happy to assist
you.

It has been a long two years since we have had a first day of school with
students in our buildings. As a result, we have a great year planned for all of
them filled with joy, fun, challenge, and success! We will do our best to take care
of them, encourage them, connect with them, inspire them, and help them to
be the best they can be. Together, we can make it an amazing, bounce back year
where our classrooms are full once again with activities and ideas that
challenge and inspire our students. Take care of yourselves, take care of others
and take care of our school, and we will accomplish much this school year!
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TRAFFIC SCHEME FOR
LUXEMBOURG, MUNICH,

TROPICAL & STAR CAMPUSES
To help decongest traffic during arrival and dismissal time, the following
traffic schemes will be strictly implemented:
 
A. Traffic Guidelines for Luxembourg, Tropical & Munich Campuses
 
• No Parking and Tow-away zones: Luxembourg St., Lima St., Munich St.,
Yokohama St., and Tropical Ave. These are tow-away zones. The school
shall not be liable for any towed vehicles parked in the towing zone area.

• Follow designated entrance and exit lanes.

• The inner lane is only for vehicles whose passengers are already waiting
at the gate. Drivers whose wards are not yet at the gate, should never stall
the traffic by staying more than a minute in the inner lane. Drivers should
move on and come back when their wards are waiting at the gate.

• The outer lane should be kept open all the time for vehicles moving out.



Click here to view/download the Traffic Flow:

Traffic Flow for Luxembourg, Tropical & Munich

Campuses

B. Traffic Guidelines for STAR Campus
 
• NO PARKING ALONG ELIZALDE STREET. This is a tow-away zone. The
school shall not be liable for any towed vehicles parked in the towing zone
area.

• Vehicles coming from the Concha Cruz area are not allowed to do a U-
Turn in Elizalde St. Instead, they should proceed to Aguirre St., make a

https://dochub.com/sary-escurel/gzdnE7NwJxxqq0YKQyW3BJ/traffic-flow-sy-2022-2023-sisc-090122-jpg?dt=DM-xHQBBJWZRLNbBzooC


 U-Turn there, then turn right towards Elizalde Campus.

• U-Turn should be made after Batac St.

Thank you for your support and for modelling discipline to our students.

Traffic Flow for STAR Campus

https://dochub.com/sary-escurel/qA8ldYxVEkkaaNoR6MJrpP/eli-traffic-scheme-jpg?dt=BM2yxPgkr1pxy1gnCvBz


OPENING OF CLASSES
SCHEDULE 

FOR AY 2022 - 2023
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ONE PAGER CALENDAR FOR
ACADEMIC YEAR 2022 - 2023

Click here to download the One Pager calendar:

One Pager Calendar For Academic Year 2022 - 2023

https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1aDu_fYHgLbEYoUGvqmrjtwKIQtCUIad9znIwt8yKGjmzmg/viewform
https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
https://dochub.com/sary-escurel/8adOrbPVQEEqp28V24Mj7D/latest-as-of-march-11-2022-one-pager-calendar-2022-2023-pdf?dt=8AHQ-qsF2bg4ddr4ESym

